
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

COCHRANE-FOUNTAIN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF QUORUM 

April 22, 2024 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Cochrane-Fountain City School District Board of Education 

will be having a retreat for board members on Monday, April 22, 2024, at 5:00 pm in the High School 

Board room # 335, located at S2770 State Road 35, Fountain City, Wisconsin. 

 

The purpose is to review board member roles and responsibilities as well as discuss district priorities, 

board-superintendent relationship, communication, and board goals. A quorum of the Board of 

Education will attend. No formal board action will occur during the retreat. 

 

 


